
Bonnie  Esposito
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LD 511
I am a resident of Falmouth and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in 
support of LD 511.  Recreational trails have many positive impacts on our 
communities - contributing to healthy lifestyles, offering alternative modes of 
transportation, serving those who don’t drive, and even adding value to nearby 
properties as neighborhood amenities. I support an interim trail from Portland to 
Auburn and hope you will vote “ought to pass”. Thank you. 


